
~Russell H. Chittenden)~ ' 

Baltimore, Oct. 7th, 1899 

Dear Doctor:-

I have been asked by the General Committee of the International 

it 
Medical Congress to organize the American Committee, and after consulta-

tion With the Presidents of the American Medical Association and the 

Congress of American Physicinas and Surgeons, it has been decided that 

the Presidents of the American Medical Association and The ConP:ress 

of Americal Physicians and Surgeons, and of the national societies 

forming pa~t of the Congress, and the Surgeon-Generals of the Army, Navy 

and Marine Hospital Service should constitute the Committee. 

You are herby requested to serve on the Committee on behalf of the 

Society of which you are the President. You will be notified at an early 

date of the first meeting, " ·· 

Very truly yours, 

vfl Osler 

• 


